

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parent / Carer

I hope you are all keeping safe and well.

I am writing to inform you that the new school year starts on Friday 28<sup>th</sup> August and this will be an INSET day for staff. Therefore, there will be no children in school that day.

Children in year 6, 5, 4, 3, 2 and 1 will return on Tuesday 1st September.

Reception and Nursery will receive a separate letter shortly.

We are currently in the process of getting your child's class books, PE kits and report together. I will communicate with you shortly to let you know when you can collect your child's things.

We are currently finalising our plans for September in light of the government guidance to schools and when completed I will be sharing these with you.

If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kelly Headteacher





















